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March 17, 2015
Ms. Michele Finerty

NOCALL President

8087 Bothwell Drive

Sacramento, CA 95829

Dear Michele:

On behalf of the Executive Board of the American Association of Law Libraries and all of our members, I am pleased to send congratulations to the Northern California Association of Law Libraries (NOCALL) as you celebrate your 35th Anniversary as an AALL Chapter.  

Since becoming a chapter in June 1980, NOCALL has played an important role for its members and for the legal community.  NOCALL has provided educational and networking opportunities for law librarians and has fostered a spirit of professional cooperation and service.  From the beginning and throughout its history, NOCALL has had strong ties to the AALL.  The many contributions of NOCALL members to AALL as volunteers and leaders on the national level have been a tremendous benefit to the law library profession.  Thank you for your strong history of service and leadership; it is highly valued and greatly appreciated.

To the members of NOCALL, I offer best wishes for many more years of success.  AALL values its relationship with our chapters and looks forward to future collaborations that will benefit all of us.  

Sincerely,
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Holly Riccio
President 

cc:  Tara Crabtree, NOCALL Vice President
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